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 Home Care Discharge Communication Form 
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Neighborhood would like to remind our home healthcare providers to notify us of any member discharge 
from your agency’s care.  

• Please use the Home Care Discharge Communication Form anytime your agency has 
discharged a Neighborhood member(s) from your services. 

• The form can be downloaded and returned to Neighborhood via email 
INTEGRITYPC/AdminTeam@nhpri.org or fax 401-709-7025.    

The Home Care Discharge Communication Form is located on the nhpri.org/providers webpage, 
under “Provider Resources,” then “Forms” section.   

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with improving our communication between our valued home healthcare 
providers and Neighborhood! 
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